TELEPHONE : MIDDLESBRO' 4288,

Reference

Lloyd’s Bank Chambers,

Middlesbrough, 28rd october 1937

Dear Sir,

We submlit herewith for the consideration
of the Committee plan, in triplicate, shewing 0il-tight
Hatch proposed by Messrs, The Furness Shipbuilding Co,
Ltd,, for their Yard No.283,

We are, Dear 8ir,
Yours faithfully,

The Surveyors,

B

Per:- /////121 é Q_,»

The Secretary,
LONDON,
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